
Digby Parish Council 

 

There was no meeting held in December due to only two members of the 
council attending and therefore we could not form a quorum. 

 

The Chairman authorised the clerk to confirm payments for December via 
email to all the councillors 

 

 

A McDonald 

Parish Clerk 


